Emily Day

From: DoNotReply@cod.ed.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 2:13 PM
To: Emily Day

Subject: FISAP Submitted

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of VCCCD. Do not click links or download attachments unless you have
verified the sender and know the content is safe.

09/30/2021

Dear Emily Day:

This email is to inform you that the U.S. Department of Education (the Department) has received a submission of the
Fiscal Operations Report for 2019-2020 and Application to Participate for 2021-2022 (FISAP) for the Campus-Based
programs. This submission was made by larry.maher.fsa.

If you have any questions about this email, contact the COD School Relations Center at 1-800-848-0978. You may also
email CODSupport@ed.gov.

Sincerely,

Campus-Based Division
Federal Student Aid
U.S. Department of Education



